
Thornberry won’t rule out SNP deal

1 Jun 2017

The Scottish Conservatives have attacked Labour after its shadow defence
secretary Emily Thornberry refused to rule out a deal with the SNP after next
week’s election.

On Newsnight last night, Ms Thornberry was asked whether or not Labour would
have a coalition agreement with the SNP. She replied: “I’m not dealing in
hypotheticals with you”

It comes after Jeremy Corbyn confirmed earlier this week that he would open
to discussions with Nicola Sturgeon about a second referendum on
independence.

Scottish Conservative shadow finance secretary Murdo Fraser said:

“Emily Thornberry wouldn’t answer the question about a deal with the SNP
because the truth is Labour would jump into bed with the SNP in a heartbeat.

“Jeremy Corbyn has already said he is happy to speak to Nicola Sturgeon about
a second referendum. And both parties are also preparing to raid the magic
money tree, borrowing billions more.

“Her performance only goes to show that if you want to bring a halt to the
SNP’s second referendum, you have to vote Scottish Conservative at this
election.

“A vote for Labour is a vote to let Nicola Sturgeon roll out her referendum.
Only we can stop the SNP in their tracks.”

The Newsnight clip can be seen here:

https://twitter.com/BBCNewsnight/status/870220413116321797

Conclusions du Conseil intitulées “Une
stratégie spatiale pour l’Europe”

On 23 June 2016 citizens of the United Kingdom (UK) voted to leave the
European Union (EU). On 29 March 2017 the UK formally notified the European
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Council of its intention to leave the EU by…

Over the past 20 years, the European Union has put in place some of the
highest common asylum standards in the world. And in the past two years,
European migration policy has advanced in leaps and…

‘Europe will not be made all at once, or according to a single plan.It will
be built through concrete achievementswhich first create a de facto
solidarity.’Robert Schuman9 May 1950On 25 March 2017,…

In response to the illegal annexation of Crimea and deliberate
destabilisation of a neighbouring sovereign country, the EU has imposed
restrictive measures against the Russian Federation.Overview…

European Commission President Jean-Claude Juncker delivered his annual State
of the Union speech at the European Parliament on 14 September 2016, just two
days ahead of the informal meeting of 27…

Enlargement is the process whereby countries join the EU. Since it was
founded in 1957, the EU has grown from 6 member countries to 28.Any European
country that respects the principles of liberty,…

The SNP manifesto: what it means for
disabled people

We have now launched our manifesto for the General Election on 8 June. It
sets out how we will ensure that there is strong opposition to a re-elected
and increasingly hard line Tory government at Westminster.
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